
  

NEWS RELEASE 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees Election takes 
Place at Inaugural Board Meeting 
Timmins, December 13, 2010:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees held elections at their 
Inaugural Board meeting held on Friday, December 10, 2010 for the position of Board 
Chair and Board Vice-Chair. 
 
Rick Brassard was acclaimed chair of the Board for the 4th year in a row and Fred 
Salvador Jr. was elected as Vice-Chair of the Board for the period of 2010-2011. 
 
Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education commented “I would like to congratulate Rick 
Brassard on his acclamation as Chair of the Board of Trustees for the Northeastern 
Catholic District School Board.  I have worked well in the past with Mr. Brassard and look 
forward to continuing that productive working relationship in the months to come.” 
 
Rick Brassard, newly acclaimed Board Chair stated “I am pleased and honoured to have 
been elected Chair of the board for the upcoming year and I look forward to working with 
the trustees and staff on behalf of the children in our 14 Catholic schools across the school 
district.  
 
We will continue to focus our efforts on our commitment to excellence in Catholic 
education and to the improvement of student achievement as teaching and learning take 
place within our Catholic environment. 
 
Not only will we deal with the challenges that come our way on a regular basis but we will 
make a continuous and concerted effort to let the public know of the successes of our 
children as they take their learning to new heights and make their families and their 
communities proud of what they have achieved.” 
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